
Our new home
While essential maintenance work 
is conducted on our ward, we’re 
temporarily moving our home.

All staff and patients on this ward will be 
moving on 28 August to Ward 7, which is 
located on the first floor of the hospital, at 
the corner of the east and north corridors 
(please see map overleaf). 

While our location is changing, our telephone 
number 01493 452628 remains the same so 
please continue to use this if you are ringing 
the ward. 

We are scheduled to return to our regular 
location on Ward 12 once the maintenance 
work is completed at the end of December.

If you have any queries, please 
speak to the duty nurse in charge.
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Ward 7 is located at the
corner of the east and north corridors.
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